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Ref: F/Open Forums

04 October 2013

Dear ACU Centres and ACU Grass Track Racing Clubs.

Adult Track Racing Open Forum 2013

I would like to invite you to the following meeting to be held at the ACU in Rugby.

Saturday 09 November 2013 13.30 Adult Grass Track Open Forum

Please complete and return the cut off slip below to me at the ACU as soon as possible. Please
ensure any Club/Centre delegates who attend are authorised to speak their behalf. A light lunch
will be provided at 12.30pm.

Any items for the agenda should be received by the ACU before the 4th November.

If you have any items you would like to be discussed at the forum please forward them with the
cut off slip below.

Please use one form per person.
Yours sincerely

77’&?06’3 cossar

Tracey Cossar
TRACK RACING COMMITTEE SECRETARY

2013 Grass Track Racing Open Forum —09.11.2013

I will be attending the 2013 Grass Track Open Forum
Name: ...

AdArESS: .

Signed: ...

Date: .....ccovvviiiiiiin

The ACU is the internationally recognized National Governing Body for motorcycle sport in the British Isles (less Northern Ireland). Formed in 1903,
the ACU has a long tradition in the world of motorcycle sport being a founder member of the World Governing Body, the Federation Internationale
Motocyclisme (FIM). The ACU has a major role in furthering the interests of motorcycle sport on a global basis. Domestically, the ACU provides for

all forms of motorcycle sport ranging from Road Racing to all disciplines of Off Road activity and has successfully organized world class events such
as MotoGP, World Superbikes, the Isle of Man TT Races, the Motocross of Nations and Trials Des Nations. The ACU aims to ensure that all people

irrespective of their age, gender, disability, race, ethnic origin, creed, colour, social status or sexual orientation, have a genuine and equal opportunity
to participate in motorcycle sport at levels in all roles. The ACU fully supports youth activity in all disciplines and through the ACU Academy, some of
our young riders go on to become British, European and World Champions in their chosen sport



